
From Your Queen! 
 

Fellow Naphis Wildflowers, 
Summer is upon us and the wildflowers are in full bloom.  These past few 
months have been filled with personal growth as seventeen of us traveled to the 
106

th
 Annual Supreme Session in Dallas, and Temple enrichment as Naphis was 

represented at the 64
th
 Annual Nebraska Shrine Bowl Game and the 150

th
 year 

celebration of the Shriner International. As a Temple we celebrated another suc-
cessful Quarter Auction, held our first Officer Retreat, and created our own bou-
quet of flowers at Harvest Home Flowers.  
 

A garden can only grow with the right amount of love.  Our Temple continues to 
thrive thanks to all the effort each of you contribute.  Naphis was awarded a 
plaque while at the Supreme Session from the Daughters of the Nile Foundation 
for contributing over $100,000 last year and a membership award for initiating 
eight new members last year.  

 

Several of our Supreme by-laws were changed through legis-
lative actions in Dallas.  I encourage you to read the reports 
from the line officers that were sent by Princess Recorder 
Jeanne Krenk.  Reach out to any of the officers if you have 
questions or would like to be part of the team that will be up-
dating our own By-Laws in respect to these changes.  
 

The summer months are chalked full of events, I hope to see 
you at one of our fundraisers, a Stated Session or at our first 
Ceremonial and Supreme Queen’s Visit in September.   
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        Starry Reflections from our very own 
            Past Supreme Queen, Marsha Sowers 
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Greetings Naphis Temple No. 66! 
 

“A Celebration” was the theme for our 106
th
 Annual Supreme Session 

in Dallas, TX and a Celebration it was. The week was filled with excitement, 
fun, meeting and greeting friends, unit performances and of course, complet-
ing our duties with legislation and elections. The crowning of Supreme Queen 
Vickie Tabor Hill and the installation of the Elected Line Officers is the high-
light of going to Supreme. For me this year,  I was so ecstatic to see our Brazilian Flag brought 
into Session and to have our Brazilian delegation sing their National Anthem.  

 

I want to Thank the members of Naphis Temple 
for my beautiful corsage and for the Patrol mem-
bers PQ’s Mona Wells and Kathy Berger for es-
corting me on Opening Night. 
 

Queen Sandra Maria Cardoso de Menezes Silva, 
Shakar Temple, with PSQ Marsha Sowers and 
Past Queen Barbara Adkins, Escort to Brazilian 
Flag 
 

Congratulations to our seven Supreme appoint-
ments. I hope each of you fulfill your duties and 
gain satisfaction in a job well done. We need our 
appointments to become leaders to increase 
membership and commitment in our Temples. 

 

Enjoy all the fun activities planned by our Queen and Naphis Temple members 
this upcoming year. Your participation makes these events a success. 

Go to https://donfdn.org to see how you 
can make a difference in the life of a child. 

The Daughters of the Nile Foundation is pleased 
to remind you that the Rose Garden Contest is still 

BLOOMING.  
The top three Temples planting the most Roses 
for the year 2022 will be announced at Supreme 

Session 2023 in June.  
As of June 30, 2022, the following are the top 10 
Temples participating in the contest so far this 
year. We will update you with rankings again in 

October.  
Nydia No. 4 $1,010  

El Mejdel No. 47 $925  
Shalman No. 90 $665  
Naphis No. 66 $485  
Sat-ra No. 59 $475  
Yucca No. 74 $390  
Lotus No. 7 $375  

tie - Rithmah No. 93 $310  
tie - Aromaz-Dynasty No. 163 $310  

Al Sihah No. 29 $245  
El Tehran No. 122 $200  

Total Rose Garden Planting  
as of 6/30/22 $7,750.00  

Review Deadlines 
Fall Review October 18  

Winter Review February 18, 2023 
 

Please send in your articles by the above 
dates for the Review Newsletter. 
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2022  
SUPREME 
SESSION 

Patrol Unit   
Greetings from the Patrol Unit!  Due to various members conflicts, only 3 of us 
were able to attend Supreme this year - PQ Mona Wells, PQ Kathy Berger, and 
PQ Sharon Yockers. The 3 of us provided escorts for our PSQ Marsha and for 
our Queen Tonya. We also did our duties as Supreme Appointees, and we did a 
walk-through representing Patrol where we presented a sunflower to the Su-
preme Queen, to our PSQ Marsha, and to our Queen Tonya.  
 

We are currently preparing a skit to perform at the Luau, August 12th.  
 

We will resume our regular meetings in September.   
 

If you would like to be a Patrol member and join in our fun, please contact 
me or any member of our group. Hope y’all are having a great summer.  
 

Sharon Yockers 
President  



 

 

Review 

 

Princess Royal, Sharon Moeller 

The official visit of Her Supreme Majesty Sharon K. St. John is now over.  We took in three new 

Princesses in an impressive ceremony.  Our officers did exemplary work.  The evening banquet 

was a beautiful experience where we were surrounded by gorgeous decorations.  It was definitely 

a day to remember. 

 
 I was pleased to attend both the Sat-Ra and Naamah Temple visits in addition to our own.  Su-

preme Queen Sharon is such a delightful woman, making everyone feel comfortable and proud to 

be a Daughter of the Nile.  She said she had visited 60 Temples thus far.  Of those sixty Temples, 

19 of the Queens did all the work from memory.  Three of those 19 were Nebraska’s Queens!  

We can be justly proud of Naphis Temple. 

From the Desk of Bette Cummins, Pr. Recorder 
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Princess Royal,  Laura Chytka 
I hope you are all having a wonderful summer! I would like to personally 
thank the Past Queens, Officers, and Ladies of the Household for offering 
me the chance to represent Naphis Temple No. 66 at our Supreme Ses-
sion in Dallas, Texas. I am so proud to be a member and officer of our 
wonderful Temple and I am so honored to represent you. I once again 
was the Audio/Visual Technician for Supreme, and I received an appoint-
ment from Supreme Queen Vickie Tabor Hill to serve on the Supreme 
Convention Committee. Again, this is such an honor, and I am so grateful 
for the love and support from our Temple. 
 

Make sure that you are looking at our website (http://www.naphistemple.com) for upcoming 
events, information just for members, and lots of great pictures. Should you need assistance ac-
cessing the member’s only section, or just need some technical help, feel free to let me know. You 
can reach me through email (naphislaura@gmail.com) or shoot me a text or call me at 402-660-
5731. 
 

Even though we have only just returned from Supreme Session, I would like to encourage you to 
save-the-date for next year’s Supreme Session in Ledyard, Connecticut. The Session will take 
place from June 11-15, 2023, at the Foxwoods Casino and Resort. Foxwoods is the fourth(!!!) 
largest casino in the world, and the two towers of the hotel sit upon an outlet mall, dozens of res-
taurants and bars, a championship golf course, luxury bowling alley, and more. It’s going to be 
quite an experience, especially as the casino is right next to Mystic, Connecticut, known for its cute 
little shops, views of the ocean and lighthouses, and awesome pizza and seafood restaurants. Se-
riously! The pizza is so magical that they made a movie about it! It was Julia Roberts first role! You 
can learn more about Foxwoods Casino and Resort by going to their website:  

http://www.foxwoods.com foxwoods-property-map.pdf  
 

I know that I am saving all my quarters for the upcoming Quarter Auction (July 31
st
) and getting my 

luau gear ready for our Annual Nile Luau on August 12
th
. Don’t forget that we also have the Family 

Swim Night coming up on July 29
th
, and the Flower Farm Tour on August 6

th
. We are doing so 

many awesome and diverse activities that I’m sure there’s something for everyone!  
 

Again, thank you for your continued support. I am so proud to say that I am an officer of such an 
amazing group of women. 

PAGEANTRY UNIT  
During the next few months, even though the Temple goes dark, our unit will still be selling the 
cozzzy comfy sheet sets! We will also be at the next Quarter Auction which is on July 31!  
 
If you are still in need of a "I'm a Princess" T-shirt we are still selling those as well.  
We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the Luau August 12th. Also if you love to dance and 
have a ball, come join the Pageantry. 
 
President: Kasie Dewey 
 Secretary: Cindy Lehn  
Treasurer: Vicki Tuxhorn  
Cindy Eberspacher  
 Bridget Anderson  
 

 

http://www.naphistemple.com
mailto:naphislaura@gmail.com
http://www.foxwoods.com
https://www.foxwoods.com/siteassets/about/foxwoods-property-map.pdf
http://www.foxwoods.com


Princess Tirzah, Cindy Eberspacher 
My counterparts and I are called Jackie’s Hearts of Gold. We are 
named such due to our Supreme Officer, Jackie Holloway, who says 
that each and every Daughter of the Nile she has met has a heart of 
gold!  I so agree!  My love of God and of others is a motivating factor in 
my life. I am so grateful for my husband, Kurt, and our three children, 
bonus daughters and grandkids.  Life is good. 
 

This summer has flown by (again).  I truly enjoyed traveling to Dallas 
and attending Supreme Session. I’ve got an amazing core committee 
putting together our 36

th
 Annual Luau event.  We will see you soon on 

the Love Boat to be held at the Shrine Center on Friday, August 12
th
. 

Princess Badoura,  Sara Price 

At Supreme this year, Kathy Walliker from Nydia Temple #4 was elected to 
Supreme Princess Badoura.  We will forever be known as “Kathy’s 
Dreamgirls” and will enjoy our time at Supreme 2025 in Las Vegas.  Our col-
ors are dark rose, dusty rose, silver and white.  We will live by our motto of 
Dream it – Do it and I look forward to seeing out symbol of five balloons tied 
with a golden cord come to life. 
 

I truly enjoyed my first in person Supreme Session and am looking forward to 
attending next year.  I can only hope to continue to solidify the friendships be-
gan with my counterparts this year as we continue to meet in person. 
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MUSICAL NOTES: 
Ladies, latest news from Musical Notes!  We hosted a lovely, delicious brunch with Prin-
cess Lana Peterson-Pressler providing her church as the venue-Thank you Lana!  
Queen Tonya and Princess Royal (Laura) were in attendance. 
 
We held a meeting discussing upcoming events, the Luau, Supreme Queen’s visit, 
Founders Day etc. We then opened up for discussion fundraising projects that our 
group might have and got some really good ideas!  
 
This is a very vibrant, innovative, and fun-loving group. Anyone interested in be-
coming a member, please come and join us. Our regular meetings and practices will be 
held before our Stated Sessions at the Scottish Rite at 5:45 
pm.  Contact me or any other member of our group if interest-
ed.  We would love to have you.  
 
Sharon Yockers, PQ 
President 

CHAPLAIN REPORT 
 

I have received several calls.  I am very thankful I was there to 
serve guidance in their time of need.  Also, I have sent several 
cards which I pray I have let them know the Lord is with them dur-
ing their sorrow and their sisters of the Nile were standing beside 
them. 
 
From Ruth Schultz, Chaplain 



 

 

Review 

 

Princess Royal, Sharon Moeller 

The official visit of Her Supreme Majesty Sharon K. St. John is now over.  We took in three new 

Princesses in an impressive ceremony.  Our officers did exemplary work.  The evening banquet 

was a beautiful experience where we were surrounded by gorgeous decorations.  It was definitely 

a day to remember. 

 
 I was pleased to attend both the Sat-Ra and Naamah Temple visits in addition to our own.  Su-

preme Queen Sharon is such a delightful woman, making everyone feel comfortable and proud to 

be a Daughter of the Nile.  She said she had visited 60 Temples thus far.  Of those sixty Temples, 

19 of the Queens did all the work from memory.  Three of those 19 were Nebraska’s Queens!  

We can be justly proud of Naphis Temple. 

From the Desk of Bette Cummins, Pr. Recorder 
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From The Desk of Pr. Recorder Jeanne Krenk, PQ:  
 

Can you believe that we are looking forward to the Fall months, Nebraska 
Football, and some fun holidays in the days ahead! It is so very exciting to 
serve as your Pr. Recorder. I still have SO MUCH to learn but I’m trying to 
take it one day at a time and do my best! I hope you are enjoying the 
“Jottings From Jeanne” that you receive via email each month. I feel that 
it’s a great way to communicate with our Temple and learn about the many 
events and activities that are planned for each month. Naphis Temple is 
always busy and moving forward…what a vibrant Temple we have! We 
hope that you are planning to attend the Official Visit of Her Supreme Maj-
esty Vickie Tabor Hill on Friday, September 30th. Reservations are due no 
later than September 15th for a lovely Banquet at Screamers in the Haymarket. Wishing you all a 
Fall of crisp and cool days, falling leaves, hot cider, and pumpkin gathering!  
Please make the following additions/corrections to your Rosters!  
• Pr. Sherry Gable-Meisinger (New Address) 14029 W Territorial Ln, Sun City West, AZ 85375-

2262 (New Email) SLGBLE714@gmail.com  
• Cathy Schultz, PQ (New Email) Schultz.cathy@gmail.com  
• Pr. Rachel Duckett Wolf (New Address) 4710 S. 57th Street Lincoln, NE 68516-1422  
• Pr. Martha Cabieles (New Address) 1274 Dublin Rd. Lincoln, NE 68521-4493  
• Pr. April Lasenieks (New Email) alasenieks@gmail.com  
• Pam Lindholm, PQ (New Email) pam.familystephen21@gmail.com  
• Pr. Dorothy (Dottie) Tice (New Address) Legacy Retirement Community; 5600 Pioneers Blvd. 

#137; Lincoln, NE 68506  
• Sadly, we report the loss of Pr. Janice Ossenkop on June 8, 2022 
As a reminder, our Temple email address is:  

naphis66recorder@gmail.com  
Phone numbers:  

Home: 402-423-7518  
Cell: 402-540-3220 

Jeanne’s Jottings 
Save The Date: 
Saturday, August 6 @ 9:30 p.m. 
Flower Farm Tour 
Harvest Home Flowers 
(Refer to the Flyer for all of the details) 
 
Friday, August 12  
Annual Nile Luau 
Sesostris Shrine Center 
5:30 p.m. Social Hour 
6:30 p.m. Dinner 
Tickets Available from all Nile Officers 
NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR!! 
Join us as we set sail on “The Love Boat 
(Refer to the Flyer for all of the details) 
  
August 20-21, 2022 
Mystery Tour 
Join Sat-Ra and Naphis Temples for a Weekend 
of Fun 
(Refer to the Flyer for all of the details) 
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Naphis Temple No. 66 
Daughters of the Nile 

P.O. Box 6355   
Lincoln, Nebraska 68506 

Website: 
www.naphistemple.com  

Email: 
 naphis66recorder@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

  

Queen Tonya Ngotel   
Junior Past Queen Cathy Schultz  

Princess Royal Laura Chytka   
Princess Tirzah Cindy Eberspacher  

Princess Badoura Sara Price 
Jeanne Krenk, PQ , Princess Recorder 

Carol Ogorzolka,  Princess Banker 
Judy Mack, Princess Marshal 

Ruth Schultz, Princess Chaplain 
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 Naphis Temple No. 66 meets on the fourth Monday of January, February, March, April, May, June, Sep-
tember, October, and November at 7:00 p.m.   

These meetings are all held at the Scottish Rite Center  
(Northwest Corner of 16th and L streets in Lincoln, Nebraska.) 

Any changes to the meeting times and/or dates are posted on the website/Facebook page  
and E-mailed out to all members of this Temple. 

http://www.naphistemple.com

